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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
QUEETS SPRING/SUMMER CHINOOK REBUILDING PLAN –  

RANGE OF ALTERNATIVES AND PRELIMINARY PREFERRED ALTERNATIVE 
 

The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) received a presentation from Dr. Alex Safiq of the Salmon 
Technical Team (STT) on the draft analysis for the rebuilding plan for Queets Spring/summer 
Chinook.  The SAS understands that the data is very limited on this stock, and there are not any 
harvest management actions within the Pacific Fishery Management Council’s authority that can 
help the stock rebuild.  The SAS agrees with the recommendations of the comanagers to support 
habitat and supplementation projects, and the STT recommendation to figure out ways to collect 
more data on this stock. 
 
SAS Recommendation – adopt for public review Alternative I (no action, status quo) as the 
Preliminary Preferred Alternative.  
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